





Presidents Meeting

We'd like to extend a special invitation to meet together in conjunction with the 35th Annual CCCU Presidents Conference. Our previous conversations have stimulated good discussion and helpful learning embracing the heritage that informs our leadership. This year our interest revolves around a question we feel is important:

"What's the relevancy of Higher Education in the Holiness tradition for a post Christian world?"

WHC – Presidents Meeting Thursday, January 27, 2011 The Willard Hotel, Washington DC Luncheon: 12 Noon – Fillmore Room Meeting: 1pm-5pm – Pierce Room

Special Remarks by:

Dr. Jo Anne Lyon – General Superintendent/The Wesleyan Church **Dr. Jonathan Case** – Associate Professor of Theology/Houghton College

Please respond by December 1, 2010, by

- E-mail: Fimboden@americasccu.com, or
- Telephone: 626-208-5478, or
- Response Card enclosed

Please prayerfully consider taking part in this special meeting.

We hope to see you there.

Sandra Gray, President *Asbury University*

Shirley Mullen, President *Houghton College*

Phil Eaton, President Seattle Pacific University

Jonathan Raymond, President Trinity Western University

Kevin Mannoia, Chair Wesleyan Holiness Consortium



www.HolinessAndUnity.Org